NAPERVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM

LR.L gars

DATE:

December 12, 2024

TO:

The Emergency Telephone System Board

FROM:

Jason R. Arres, Chief of Police and ETSB Chairman

SUBJECT:

2024 ETSB Annual Report

As part of its commitment to continuous improvement, the City of Naperville has asked each City Board and Commission to prepare an annual report. This report should provide an overview of accomplishments, challenges and opportunities. Once approved by the individual boards and commissions, the annual reports will be consolidated and presented to the Naperville City Council in February of each year.